
Budget Subcommittee 

Minutes 

April 24, 2008 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8:00 p.m. 

 
Members present: Councilor Bartlett, Councilor Feeley, and Councilor Vallee. Also 
present was Town Administrator Jeff Nutting.  
 
The topic of the meeting was to attempt to decide the $ number to recommend for an 
override and to determine if it should be for one or two years. Is seems in either case an 
override would be needed. After much discussion, it was decided that the best course of 
action was to ask the School Committee how much they would like the override request 
to be and place that amount on the ballot. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


